


What is the Center for
Academic Practice and Resources?

At the Center for Academic Practice and
Resources, students can use the Learning Support
Counter to receive counseling on concerns about
day-to-day studies and study methods for various
areas of liberal arts education (mathematics,
physics, chemistry, and English) from the student
staff(principally graduate students).

The Center also holds events such as Freshmen
Get-together and HU Students’ Meeting, an event
that is planned by the student staff for new
students and HU students.



Education and
Learning Consultation

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

10：00～
17：00

10：00～
17：00

10：00～
17：00

10：00～
17：00

10：00～
12：00

*Except for 12:00-13:00, Monday-Thursday.
*Closed during holidays.
*Consultation is available in English and Chinese as well.

If you wish to have English or Chinese consultation, please contact us by 
e-mail (capr＠hiroshima-u.ac.jp) in advance.

Venue：1st floor, Student Plaza
Higashi-Hiroshima Campus

How to consult：
Face-to-face consultation / Consultation by email /
Online consultations“Whereby”

Opening Hours：



Venue：1st floor, Student Plaza
Higashi-Hiroshima Campus,

How to consult：
Face-to-face consultation /
Consultation by email /
Online consultations“Whereby”

Opening Hours：

Consultation on learning of each subject 
in liberal arts education
(Math, Physics, Chemistry, English)

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

16：30～18：30 ――

*Closed during holidays.
*The subjects available for consultation differ depending on the day of the 

week. Please see the web site for details.
*Consultation is available only in Japanese.



The Consultation counter is here!!

 1st floor, Student Plaza

Higashi-Hiroshima Campus
This sign is a landmark!



Freshmen Get-together,
HU Students’ Meeting

This is a forum for communication beyond the boundaries
of academic department, graduate school, nationality, or
age, held for new students, international students and
transfer students around three times a year.

Notice of these events will be provided via “Momiji” and
center homepage, so feel free to participate.



TA Seminar

“TA Seminar” are held four times a year. Duties of
“Hirodai TA”, qualifications to become a TA, and various
experiences and concerns that arose while working in
education as a TA, participants can discuss, share, and
find answers to a wide variety of experiences and
concerns together with faculty, highly experienced student
staff, and other TAs.

*Students who enrolled in a degree-seeking
program(Undergraduate degree program,
Master’s degree program, Doctoral degree
program,) will eligible to work as TAs.



SNS

We use the Center from our homepage, “X”, and
“Instagram” to communicate information about upcoming
events, scenes from events that were held, the consultation
desk schedule, activities of student staff, and other matters.
Please be sure to have a look and follow!

Homepage

X

Account Name

“Hucapr”

Instagram

Account Name

“hucapr”


